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From: Mary Smersh
To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: Parking exemption request
Date: Friday, March 24, 2017 4:45:18 PM


Please do not grant an exclusion for parking at Mercerdale! Everyone should follow the same guidelines without
prejudice. Changing the rules would be even worse. Please be a good steward of our city!


Sincerely,
Mary Smersh
Longtime MI resident


Sent from my iPad
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